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February 25, 2014 

 

Dear Member of the Rotary Club of Westfield-Mayville, 

 

Again this year our club would like to honor one local non-Rotarian individual with an Honorary Paul Harris 

Fellowship Award. This award will be presented at our club's Auction  & Chicken Barbecue, a public event, 

which will be held during the evening of Saturday, May 10, 2014 at Eason Hall. We are seeking letters of 

nomination in support of individuals in the Westfield, Mayville, Brocton, Ripley and Sherman communities 

who "represent extraordinary commitment to the ideals of Rotary." Specifically, nominees should exemplify 

"Service Above Self" and should adhere to the "Rotary Four-Way Test." These persons must not be nor have 

ever been a member of Rotary. The contributions to service that will be considered for this recognition will be 

those that these individuals have made through volunteerism, not through their employment or profession. 

 

Written letters of nomination should include your name as the sponsoring Rotarian, your contact information, 

and the nominee's name and his/her contact information. The content of each letter should be as complete as 

possible and include specific examples of volunteerism, why this person should be honored with this award, etc. 

The committee will base its decision on what is submitted in writing. Do not assume that committee members 

have any other knowledge of a nominee's qualifications. Please submit all letters of nomination to Jim 

Wakeman, Rotary Club of Westfield-Mayville Foundation Chairperson. Letters may be mailed to our club's 

mailbox (Attention: Jim Wakeman) as shown at the top of this page, e-mailed to Jim Wakeman at 

jimwakeman67@gmail.com, or handed in at a club meeting. First consideration will be given to those 

nominations received on or before March 11, 2014 at 1:30 p.m.. Timely submission will allow for the 

committee to review the nomination letters, and my filing of the required paperwork with Rotary International 

so that the necessary recognition materials for the honoree will be received prior to May 10, 2014. 

 

Our club's Foundation Committee currently consists of Jim Wakeman, Chair; Dave Travis, Club Service Chair, 

Dick Davies, Immediate Past Chair of the Foundation Committee, and Phyllis Crockett, Board of Directors 

Member. If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you very much for your attention to this matter of 

nominating qualified area individuals for consideration as the recipient of the Rotary Club of Westfield-

Mayville's Paul Harris Fellow Award 2014. 

 

Yours in Rotary, 

 

 

Jim Wakeman 

Club Foundation Chair 

E-mail: jimwakeman67@gmail.com 

Cell: 814-450-1866  


